QNC: Announcement of change in time to hold Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 and place of the Meeting  
On 07 Apr 2020, Quang Ninh Construction and Cement Joint Stock Company issued the Announcement No. 461/ TB - QNC on changing time to hold Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 of the Company and place of the Meeting as follows:

According to the plan, QNC will hold the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 of the Company on 18 Apr 2020 at Marina Bay Con Dao Hotel (address: Nguyen Hue Street – Area 5 – Con Dao – Ba Ria-Vung Tau province). On the basis of the list of shareholders closed on 10 Mar 2020 by the Vietnam Securities Depository, QNC sent invitation letter and documents for the Meeting to the Company’s shareholders, and simultaneously reporting to the State Securities Commission, Hanoi Stock Exchange and uploading to website of the Company at link www.qncc.vn in accordance with the regulations.
However, due to actual situation and complicated evolution of Covid-19 disease, QNC announced the change in time to hold the Company’s Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 and place of the Meeting as follows:

* Time and place of the Meeting as planned:
· Time to hold the Meeting: 18 Apr 2020;

· Place of the Meeting: Marina Bay Con Dao Hotel

Contents after change:
· Time to hold the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 and place of the Meeting: the Meeting will be held before 30 Jun 2020 (specific contents will be announced later).

* Other contents related to the Meeting are unchanged;

* Reason for change: according to request of the authorities on the implementation of measures for prevention and control of Covid-19 disease.

